






If any live quarantine pest listed in Appendix 1 is found, GACC will follow the Fruit MOU 

(Memorandum of Understanding Regarding the Procedures for On-Arrival Interceptions of 

Quarantine Pests in Fresh Fruit) signed in 2012 by the both sides. 

Article 7 Retrospective Review 

In the event of problems (such as repeat detections of quarantine pests on arrival) or 

significant changes in pest status, GACC will make a further risk assessment and consult 

with USDA to adjust the quarantine pest list and related phytosanitary measures. At same 

time, GACC may send quarantine officers to the relevant state, with assistance from 

USDA, for a site visit to investigate orchard pest monitoring and control, packaging 

management, and pre-export inspection and/or overall implementation of this Protocol. 

The cost (including transportation and accommodation expenses) of the Chinese officers 

and/or experts' travel to conduct the project evaluation and site visits in the United States 

mentioned above will be borne by the United States. 

This protocol will take effect on the date of signing in Chinese and English languages, in 

duplicated copies. Both the Chinese and English versions are equal in validity. Should 

there be any interpretation discrepancies, it will be settled through negotiation. This 

protocol is valid for two years. If neither side proposes to revise or terminate two months 

prior to the valid date, its validity automatically extends indefinitely. 
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